CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION
Republic of the Philippines

Announcement No. 48 ,S.2018

ANNOUNCEMENT

FOR : HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES, DEPARTMENTS, BUREAUS
AND AGENCIES OF THE NATIONAL GOVERNMENT, LOCAL
GOVERNMENT UNITS, GOVERNMENT-OWNED OR CONTROLLED
CORPORATIONS WITH ORIGINAL CHARTERS, AND STATE
UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES

SUBJECT : FOCIG’s 29" Annual General Assembly

The Fellowship of Christians in Government (FOCIG), Inc., a Civil Service Commission
(CSC) Accredited Learning and Development Institution (ALDI), will hold its 29* Annual
General Assembly cum Ugnayan on November 8, 2018, from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. at
the AFPCOC in Camp Aguinaldo, Quezon City.

All interested government employees may participate in this event. However, it is
discretionary on the part of the agency heads to allow their employees to attend on official
business, as provided for under CSC Memorandum Circular No. 43, s. 1993.

For more information, you may coordinate with Mr. Ronnel Domingo and Ms. Violy Ubnial
at telephone numbers 931-6937 and 425-0703 or through email at fociginc@gmail.com. You
may also visit their website at www.focigphilippines.org.

ALICIA dela ROSA-BALA

Chairperson
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